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Evaluation Strategy


Anytime that a new program is implemented, I feel it is a good idea to make sure it is evaluated in order to make sure that the program is addressing the needs of what it is supposed to be addressing.  This unit is perhaps a little more difficult to evaluate than others, but at the same time it is measurable.  Several evaluation strategies will be used involving both formative and summative methods.  The school counselor, assistant principal, and principal will use these methods in an effort to see if the program is meeting its goals and make adjustments accordingly.  

Informal assessments via observation, student interviews, and discussions will be on-going by the teachers, guidance department, and administration.  This program will be a constant agenda topic at grade level meetings, department meetings, and staff meetings.  


The assistant principal and guidance counselor will track all reports of bullying over a three year period.  At the end of the three year period the documented incidences will be closely studied in an effort to see if the program is working properly.  


In addition the exit grade levels at each of the buildings (5th, 8th, and 12th) will complete a survey on bullying in an effort to see how things are working from the student’s perspectives. These yearly results will give more insight as to whether the program is meeting expectations.  


All of the assessment and evaluation strategies listed above will allow the guidance department and administration to make an educated decision on the future direction of the anti-bullying program in the school district.

